
From:  Hightower, Lydia <lhightower@marionso.com> 
To:  VolusiaExposed.Com <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  
Date:  Mon, 29 Aug 2011 10:45:08 -0400 

Good morning, 

 

There are several things of which you should be aware.  

 

1st: Due to the size of the pdf files, I will have to email these one at a time.  

2nd:  Brevard and Volusia have not had their 2011 inspections yet this year, so you will be receiving the 
2010 inspections.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Lydia

Marion County Sheriff’s Office
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